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Voluntary recall of Farmpride Fish Burger Patties, Fish Fingers and Fish 
Planks 

 
25 May 2017: The Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority of Singapore (AVA) was informed 
by Farmpride on 24 May 2017 that it has voluntarily recalled its Farmpride range of 
Fish Burger Patties, Fish Fingers and Fish Planks. The recall is due to the detection 
of fish bones in some of the products. 
 
2 Consumers who have purchased the product are advised not to consume it and 
to return the product to the retailers they purchased it from for a full refund. Consumers 
can contact Farmpride on their Facebook page - https://goo.gl/QI1hn6  
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52 Jurong Gateway Road #14-00 Singapore 608550 
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